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               Topaz News  

  

Dear All, 

It has been lovely to catch up with you all and share your child’s successes in parents evening.  

Learning  

 

We made the most of the snow this week by linking some snowman building with measuring 

and scientific thinking. We went outside to build some snow people then measured them with 

cubes. We watched through the day to see how our snowperson was changing. 

The Supertato books have been very popular this week. The Evil Pea has been 

challenging us to link our mathematical skills. He has even stolen Supertato and we 

needed to write a crime report for the local police because they were too busy to 

come and help.  

At home learning to quickly recall pairs of numbers that make 10 will build mathematical skills. 

We have used these links: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=poJmS5iWfEs 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ch7KzI3n2Zk 

New project 

We have an exciting new project planned that will take us under the sea. Over the holiday, we want 

the children to make a boat to bring in on the first day back (10.4.2018). Our wow start will be 

to see if our boats will float so they need to know that they will be going in water and they might get 

soggy! 

  

Have a wonderful Easter break. Kind regards, 

 

Sally Windmill 



Topaz news 23.3.2018 

 

 

 

 

 


